There’s A Place For You In Performing Arts (0:30)

What's the biggest myth about interscholastic performing arts? That you have to be the most
talented or experienced to participate. The truth is, anyone can be a part of their school's
performing arts. There are countless opportunities for students to participate, from theater,
choir, and band, to speech and debate. The bottom line? If you want to perform, there's a
place for you. This message presented by the NFHS and the SDHSAA



